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MARK HILDERBRAND

GHS standout joins track team.

Gothenburg High School graduate Mark Hilderbrand is one of 34 recruits who have signed to
compete with the University of Nebraska-Lincoln track and field team beginning this fall.

Hilderbrand, a 2010 graduate, is a four-year Nebraska state track qualifier who earned seven
medals including three in the hurdles.

Hilderbrand earned his first medal as a freshman when he ran the opening leg of the
fourth-place 4x400 relay. As a sophomore in 2008, Hilderbrand took third in the 300 hurdles and
ran the third-leg of the eight-place 4x100 relay.

He earned third-place in the 300 hurdles again as a junior in 2009 and assisted in the 4x100
relay’s fourth-place finish by running the opening leg.

Hilderbrand improved one spot in the 300 hurdles to finish runner-up as a senior with a time of
39.92 seconds. He also captured his third straight medal in the 4x100 relay as the third leg
contributing to a fifth-place finish.

Hilderbrand was named the school’s Dutch Zorn Award winner as the top male three-sport letter
winner. He is the son of Mike and Connie Hilderbrand.




